
We are excited for the 2025 season!
We have many group events already
planned and are looking forward to
taking out more fathers and
families this year.

We are partnering with: Brookview
Elementary, Rockford Barbell,
Maywood Free Church, Faith Center
and more this summer for group
events. We are also taking out youth
from Youth for Christ.

If you would like to schedule a
group event, or a private family
outing, please contact Jordan at
mendingflyfishing@gmail.com.

2025 Spring NewsletterFather’s Day Weekend
We will be hosting our annual Father’s Day weekend
event at King’s Camp June 14 . This is a great evening
of flyfishing, sand volleyball, swimming, and fellowship.
We will enjoy dinner and praise & worship over a fire.
Fathers and their kids are invited to camp and then
attend the Red Brick Church for worship on Sunday. This
is a great event to invite friends who don’t attend
church. You can register on our website
mendingflyfishing.com. Space is limited!
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Thank you to everyone who came out and supported us
at the Bowling Event this winter! Your support allows us
to upgrade our rods to improve the families’ experience.
We can also give away more devotional materials to
fathers as we encourage them to lead their families
well.

We had a great first Father and Kid Breakfast and are
excited to host it again next year! 

2025 Fishing Trips

We will be at Rockford’s City Market
on May 23rd. We would love for you

to stop by and say hi!


